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KS1 ‘Mr. Dixon’s Quizzes!  

Our Year 2 children have been magnificent this week. Many thanks to Mrs. Hughes for leading 

this year group with fantastic support from our brilliant Teaching Assistants. Mrs. Hughes has 

been delighted with the way the children have worked and like Year 6 last week, they have 

created a wonderful legacy for the younger children in our school. Well done, thank you and 

many congratulations go to Year 2! Whoop! Whoop! 

Chicken Coop 

Thanks to Mr. Cannon for fixing up the chicken coop with a new roosting box. They will spend 

some time in there next week and come in at night as they are growing nicely as they become 

more and more feathered. Mrs. Lyons is like a proud mother hen too actually, as she clucks and 

scratches around with them! Sorry Mrs. Lyons!  

Sporting Amazement in Year 4 

I’m so happy to report that this week our Year 4 football team were beaten by St. Augustine’s. 

I know that sounds strange but following a mix up, they sent a team of Year 5 and Year 6s! 

And they were big! But did we buckle and give in? Absolutely not! Our team worked incredibly 

hard throughout the game, put some great skills together, nearly scored a couple of times but 

they NEVER gave in! They were a credit to Padiham Green with just the sporting attitude we 

want and Mr. Tranmer and everyone concerned was so proud of them. Well done Year 4!  

Next week Year 6 will be busy! 

We are hosting a Film Premiere of a Rachel Shuttleworth film that we provided art work for 

at PG and we have Lord Shuttleworth to visit! It will be a great honour for us to welcome him 

here and many other dignitaries and we hope they all enjoy the film!  

Year 6 have also prepared a series of ‘visuals’ to share with the other Padiham primary schools 

at St. Leonard’s church next Wednesday celebrating the first 25 years of Her Majesty, Queen 

Elizabeth the Second’s life. The other schools are celebrating the rest of her life in 25 year 

chunks to build a timeline. Well done and thank you to the Year 6 team for preparing this work.  

New Reception Home Visits  

Many thanks to Mr. Tranmer and Mrs. Mac for continuing to conduct our home visits for our 

new starters in September’s Reception Class. Mrs. Mac is looking forward to welcoming them 

here at PG.  

Jubilee Lunch & Non-uniform 

Just a reminder that it is our Jubilee Lunch next Friday 27th May 2022 and a copy of the 

letter can be found under ‘Letters Home’ on the website. It is also non-uniform day and with a 

red, white and blue theme.  

And finally... The sun is here …and long may it last!  

God Bless! Mark Dixon, Headteacher 马克·迪克森 校长 (王大龙)  
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